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SWOSU Scholarship Deadline
Approaching March 1
02.02.2011

Area high school seniors are reminded that the deadline to apply for scholarships at
Southwestern Oklahoma State University for the 2011-12 year is coming up March 1.

Beginning this year, all high school seniors who have been admitted to SWOSU will
be automatically considered for scholarships. Todd Boyd, director of the SWOSU
Admissions & Recruitment Office, said seniors no longer have to fill out an extra
scholarship application. Students must be admitted by March 1.

Boyd said students that have a 30 and above composite score on a national ACT
exam need to have additional supporting documents completed to be considered for
SWOSU's top scholarship awards.

Additional information is available on the SWOSU website at www.swosu.edu or can be
obtained by calling the SWOSU Admissions & Recruitment Office at 580.774.3782.

http://www.swosu.edu/

